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10th October 2024 
 

 
 

Harvest Celebration 
 
 
Our children will be learning about harvest in next week’s assembly.  As part of our celebration of 
harvest, children may bring in non-perishable food from Monday 14th October until Thursday 17th 
October to donate to the Southend Food Bank, which we are supporting again this year. 
 
Please see the message below from our school council:  

 
"We would like to ask you, on behalf of Hamstel Junior School, for a donation of food to support 
this worthy cause. We will accept tins, packets of rice, pasta, cereals, sugar etc - any non-
perishable food. On Monday 21st October we will be holding our special whole school Harvest 
assembly and then sorting the food for Southend Food Bank to collect.  Thank you for your 
support." 
 
Anaiah - 6E 
 

 
 

  

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Farrell 

Headteacher and School Council Lead  

 


